Freightliner 2008 Charity Presentation.
 
Back in 2007 we had the pleasure to meet and get to know Bev and Steve Lister while we were on holiday in Mallorca. During the warm evenings we chatted about all sorts of things over a glass of sangria or two but one thing stood out for me and that was their combined dedication to Sincere Support. So it was with great pleasure that when my employer – the rail freight operator ‘Freightliner’ announced they were looking to have charities nominated by staff for a donation, Sincere Support instantly came to mind.
Bev has said to me on a couple of occasions that many people they meet are willing to help out, to make a donation but when push comes to shove they often don’t deliver. Well Bev, I am making that difference!
So it was with great pleasure that Freightliner wrote to me to say that Sincere Support had been chosen as a nominated charity to receive a cheque for £1000. I admit I couldn’t wait to tell Bev and promptly rang her mobile. To say she was surprised was a complete understatement! But knowing the hard work they both do to keep Sincere Support going it was worth the call. 
Bev and Steve have become really good friends over the last year, we have enjoyed going to the charity fund raising concerts – long may the invites keep coming for them!
I’m proud and honoured to have been able to pass on the donation especially as Christmas is approaching and for those folk who have been bereaved Christmas must be amongst the hardest times. This donation recognises that there are genuine people out there in a rough world that are prepared to care and this money reflects that. 
Our very best wishes are sent to all at Sincere Support and we hope that we can continue to contribute in one way or another.
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